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Charleston County School District Verification of In-person
Enrollment

Dear parent or guardian,

CCSD recently provided an enrollment preference form. Based on the responses we
received, you indicated the following would be your choice for your child beginning on
September 8th: IInn--ppeerrssoonn.

Please verify that this is your enrollment preference by completing the verification form
linked HERE - https://forms.gle/1BGSiFpjq7ve9fJs8 by Friday, August 14 (if possible) but
no later than Monday, August 17.

(For more information about CCSD Safe Restart visit https://www.ccsdschools.com/safe-
restart)


